
Whitstable Junior School 
Learning today for life tomorrow 

Week ending 1
st

 February 2019 
A message from the Headteacher… 
Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

A week full of fun with Story Telling Week and Number Day to finish things off. Helen Tozer a story teller came in 

to school to tell the children local folk tales. The children then had a go, with her help, at making their own.  

 

 
 

Don’t forget to check out the Whitstable Junior School Facebook page. We add lots of photos showing the things 

the children have been up to. 

There are some great photos on there of the Blue Planet Exhibition at The Horsebridge. I’d seriously recommend 

everyone pop in to the Horsebridge to see the art work created by the children. It really is stunning and very 

thought provoking, being made entirely of waste plastic. 

 

Here’s hoping for a snowy fun filled weekend and then a thaw for Monday. 

 

Kind regards, 

Annie Knoupe  
 

This week’s Headteacher Award goes to… 

 
Spellings… 

 

0

5

10

3
A

3
H

3
G 4
K

4
M 5
L

5
P

5
W

6
C

R

6
H 6
T

Average 

3A 3H 3G 4K 4M 5L

5P 5W 6CR 6H 6T

  

Congratulations to 
Summer and Mason B 

Be Kind 

Be Safe 

Be Responsible 

SPELLINGS 
Syd the Sequinned Super Spelling Snake. 

You can see how your child’s class is doing in the best class 
average for spellings. Years 3 and 6 seem to be having a spelling 
battle!!! Great job! Don’t forget to get yourself onto the 
Spelling Shed to practice.  
Congratulations to all those children who have received new 
spelling stickers for their achievements in spellings and also to 
class 3H who had Syd stay with them for another week. 3H also 
had a chance to dip into Syd’s Sequined Sack of Spelling again. 
 
Who will it be next Monday? 
 
 

 

Always do 

their best! 

All the staff chose a book to read every day and the children 

chose which book they would like to listen to. Here were some 

of the titles. 

 

If the children have really enjoyed the story telling week then 

there is a Harry Potter Book Event at Whitstable Library on 

Saturday 9th February 10:30am-12 noon. If you go along you can 

join in the storytelling. You can wear fancy dress too. 

https://www.tts-group.co.uk/on/demandware.static/-/Sites-TTSGroupE-commerceMaster/default/dw8dbc54c5/images/hi-res/1011163_00_PS00729_1.jpg


Attendance and punctuality… 

Whole School Attendance 

96.2% 

 

Highest % Attendance 

Winners 

Tarik Tiger 

 
Class 5W 

 

100% Punctuality Winners 

Polly and Petur Penguin 

 
 

 

 

Online Safety… February Soccer School… Road Safety… 

  Just in case we get the snow they keep 
promising! 

 
 

School Uniform… 

 

Good break time snacks and packed lunch ideas… 

Here is a link to the BBC good food school packed lunch guide. 

https://www.bbcgoodfood.com/howto/guide/school-packed-lunch-inspiration 

The children really do benefit from a snack for break time. It’s a long time between 7am breakfast and 
1pm lunch, for lively minds and active children. Don’t forget we sell fruit tokens too. 
Twitt and Twoo’s Maths problem….Can you solve it? 

 
Letters this week…. 

Number Day 

Canterbury Gymnastics Club  

Important dates coming up… 
Friday 8th  February –Valentines Disco in the evening 

Lower School 6pm-7pm 

Upper School 7:15pm- 8:15pm 

Thursday 14th February- Last Day of Term 3 for children. 

Monday 25th February- Term 4 starts 

Tuesday 5th March-Harry Potter Trip Year 6 

Thursday 7th March- World Book Day 

Friday 15th March- Red Nose Day 

 

Classes 

3H, 3G, 5W, 

6CR, 6T 

 
 

 

 

We are very proud of whole school appearance. Unfortunately in recent weeks we have 

had some children arriving at school with very little of the correct uniform on. We also 

have some children dying their hair. We do state clearly in our uniform policy that hair dye 

is not allowed (except the spray in wash out for fancy dress occasions). Shoulder length hair 

should be tied back, stud earrings and no nail varnish. Wearing the correct uniform shows 

that you want to be part of our school community and understand our values.  
  

 

 

Tell Twitt or Twoo the answer on the gate on Monday 

morning. 

  

https://www.bbcgoodfood.com/howto/guide/school-packed-lunch-inspiration
http://www.google.co.uk/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=2ahUKEwjy6rvyv5rgAhWHD2MBHVkMCIEQjRx6BAgBEAU&url=http://langleyparkprimaryacademy.org.uk/our-academy/attendance-and-punctuality/&psig=AOvVaw2G8X2yWRUtUYrkZePIE8O8&ust=1549109271143424
https://www.google.co.uk/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=2ahUKEwjXg-_F1prgAhUk1eAKHd59C-0QjRx6BAgBEAU&url=https://www.pinterest.com/pin/154529830945389460/&psig=AOvVaw24TZh_Gu47vWsL1XuG4_Nq&ust=1549115326786763
https://www.google.co.uk/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=2ahUKEwibmfSowJrgAhUJuRoKHe8eBsIQjRx6BAgBEAU&url=https://www.greyhighlands.ca/en/live-and-play/winter-road-conditions.aspx&psig=AOvVaw23c2rjuiDcjlIzEMJBzxRd&ust=1549109376126432
https://www.google.co.uk/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=2ahUKEwj7k5Whw5rgAhVcA2MBHb_PAbYQjRx6BAgBEAU&url=https://unixtitan.net/explore/pants-vector-man/&psig=AOvVaw0W9lRUimEO08wdrv8zxPI4&ust=1549110165149630
https://www.google.co.uk/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=2ahUKEwiBqbnalongAhUlDGMBHb4vD3gQjRx6BAgBEAU&url=https://www.ikea.gr/en/childrens-ikea/childrens-room-age-3-7/childrens-toys/soft-toys/vandring-uggla-marionetta-27775/50216093/&psig=AOvVaw3J_6ZCDrLXpU1Yx2c3wu9h&ust=1548514086755266
https://www.google.co.uk/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=2ahUKEwiBqbnalongAhUlDGMBHb4vD3gQjRx6BAgBEAU&url=https://www.ikea.gr/en/childrens-ikea/childrens-room-age-3-7/childrens-toys/soft-toys/vandring-uggla-marionetta-27775/50216093/&psig=AOvVaw3J_6ZCDrLXpU1Yx2c3wu9h&ust=1548514086755266

